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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

 
Help shape the future of Barrie’s waterfront 

Residents invited to second Waterfront Strategic Plan meeting on June 22  
 
(Barrie, ON) - The City of Barrie is updating the 2015 Waterfront and Marina Strategic Plan, and wants 
to hear from residents, businesses and organizations about their ideas for the waterfront.  
 
View the Waterfront Strategic Plan video to see some Barrie residents who have already participated 
in this project.  
 
The next virtual public meeting will take place on: 
 

Date:   Wednesday, June 22, 2022 
Times:  2 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. or 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  

 
Residents must register in advance for one of the meeting times by using the registration link on the 
Building Barrie website. Information regarding a follow-up survey will be provided at the meeting and 
updated at buildingbarrie.ca/WaterfrontPlan.  
 
The first Public Information Centre (PIC) meeting was held on March 24. Feedback from the first PIC 
meeting and survey, as well as the input gathered from the second public meeting and consultation 
will be included in a staff report that will go to City Council in early 2023.  
 
For more information and to register for the June 22 meeting, visit buildingbarrie.ca/WaterfrontPlan.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Melanie Rumley 
Communications Advisor 
melanie.rumley@barrie.ca 
705-627-2702 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.barrie.ca/Living/ParksTrails/Waterfront/Pages/WaterfrontParksInitiative.aspx#:%7E:text=The%20Waterfront%20and%20Marina%20Strategic%20Plan%20encompasses%20the,public%20opinion%20on%20how%20the%20waterfront%20should%20develop.
https://youtu.be/P9ropa0jgoY
https://www.buildingbarrie.ca/waterfrontplan
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